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Blackmon, Amanda

To: Carstens, Loretta; McWilliams, Carrie; Koon, Nancy
Subject: RE: Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations LLC, NPDES Permit #AR0001210

 

From: Johnson, Rachel M [mailto:Rachel.JOHNSON2@GAPAC.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 11:12 AM 
To: Carstens, Loretta 
Subject: Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations LLC, NPDES Permit #AR0001210 
 
Loretta, 
Georgia-Pacific Consumer Operations LLC submitted updated NPDES Application information to reflect the permanent 
shutdown of the bleached board machines, woodyard, pulpmill, and solid fuel boilers dated October 4, 2019.  Since that 
time the shutdown and decommissioning process has been completed.  Also, wastewater treatment system flows and 
loadings have stabilized following this decommissioning.  GP no longer feels like a two phase permit is necessary.  Please 
let me know if you have questions need additional information.   
 
Sincerely, 
Rachel M. Johnson 
Environmental Engineer 
Crossett Paper Operations 
(870) 500-3772 


